

COUNTY OF FRESNO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

On behalf of Fresno County Board of Supervisors

I wish to express my deepest sympathy for

OFFICER ANGEL DE LA FUENTE

in whose memory we adjourned on

JANUARY 12, 2021

Officer De La Fuente impacted people and the community throughout his life with his warm heart, courage and kindness.

He will be remembered kindly and fondly.

Chairman Steve Brandau, District 2 Supervisor

Vice-Chairman Brian Pacheco, District 1 Supervisor

Nathan Magsig, District 5 Supervisor

Buddy Mendes, District 4 Supervisor